
 
 
 
7 INLAND REVENUE AUTHORISED MILEAGE RATES - MOTORCYCLES (AN12-2005) 
 
Reference is made to Article III of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 13th December 2004 
whereby the Personnel Committee considered Report No. 796-2004 by the Depute Chief Executive 
(Finance) and the Assistant Chief Executive (Management) and agreed that the mileage rates payable 
under the Council's Casual User Car Allowance Scheme be revised to the Inland Revenue authorised 
mileage rates with effect from 1st April 2005. 
 
The Assistant Chief Executive (Management) is of the view that to ensure consistency of approach, 
employees who use motorcycles on Council business should also receive the appropriate Inland 
Revenue mileage rate (currently 24p per mile) and the Committee's approval is requested for this to 
be implemented. 
 
The current rate is 16.5p per mile and the increased cost arising from the introduction of the new rate 
will be contained within Department's Revenue Budgets. 
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